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NON-UNIFORM DAY 

Dear Parent/Carers,                                                                                                                   

Stephen Lawrence Day 2021  

We will be celebrating the life of Stephen Lawrence on Thursday 22nd April 2021 and the work his mother 
Doreen Lawrence has been advocating, to help to create a society in which everyone can flourish.  The aim 
of this day is to allow children at Florence to have their voices heard and make the changes they would like 
to see in a society which treats everyone with ‘fairness’ and ‘respect’.  

During the day, we will be linking with a special live video assembly with Doreen Lawrence herself.  The 
children will also take part in activities aimed at promoting kindness, ending discrimination and staying true 
to ourselves regardless of who we are and where we come from.  We will look at the celebration of 
difference and the importance of showing respect to others.  

We hope that the children can feel inspired to think about what they can achieve in the classroom, 
community and in their future careers. 

To support this day and the charitable foundation, we will be having a non-school uniform day.  We ask for a 
small donation of just 50p. This fits with the idea that small changes can make a big difference.  

We will end the celebration with a display in the school, which we will look forward to sharing with you, as 
soon as we are allowed visitors back in the building : )  

 

For more information about Stephen Lawrence, please see the below website:  

https://stephenlawrenceday.org./stephens-story/  

 

Mrs Chauhan  

Assistant Head Teacher  

 


